
 

 

 

 

 

 
December 19, 2022 
 
 
 
HQE Systems Inc.  
Qais Alkurdi, CEO 
27419 Via Industria  
Temecula, CA 92590 
 
Re:  RFP # R10-1147 Silent Panic Alert Technology  
 
Dear Mr. Alkurdi: 
 
Congratulations!  The Education Service Center Region 10 Board of Directors met on 
Friday, December 16, 2022 and awarded the RFP # R10-1147 Silent Panic Alert 
Technology to HQE Systems Inc. 
 
Your contract number will be R10-1147A. This contract will become effective on 
January 1, 2023 and will have an initial term of one (1) year with four (4) optional 
one year renewals. 
 
Thank you for submitting your response.  We look forward to working with you.   

 

Regards, 
 

 
 
Clint Pechacek 

Purchasing Consultant 


